Marie Brissette

Deny the water permit for this project!! We do not need another coal terminal, especially so close to
our beloved Colombia River. Coal is a fuel of the past. It is dirty, dangerous for the workers and
communitis who could be breathing in its dust and we know burning it worsens global warming.
We should be taking care of our communities and God's creation by saying no to projects like this
one.



